
 
 

 INTER-OFFICE MEMO    
 

  
  
 
TO:  Conservation, Development, and Planning Department    
   
FROM: Alicia Amaro, Fire Department 
   
DATE:  July 21, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Nustad Revocable Trust Parcel Map Comments 
  Apn:  057-152-006  P09-00210-PM     
    
   
  Site Location: 152 Camino Oruga, Napa 
 
The Napa County Fire Marshal staff has reviewed the request for tentative parcel map 
comments for the proposed parcel split at the above referenced location. Based on the 
application the following conditions shall apply. 
 
 
1. All future construction and use of the property shall comply with all applicable 

standards, regulations, codes and ordinances at the time of building permit 
issuance. This will include but is not limited to, emergency road access, emergency 
water supply, fire protection systems, and proper addressing. 

 
 
 
 
 
       
      Alicia Amaro 
      Assistant Fire Marshal 

  
   
    


